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Good morning!
| would like a draft copy of the proposed rule please.

Also if | may suggest reconsidering the newer rule as of last January that requires a notary to speak
the language of the people they are notarizing for. We have come across some unique languages
this past year where a notary could not be found that speaks the language, Specifically Burmese and
Malay.

Requiring a translator or interpreter seems fair but not that the notary must speak the language.

Thank you for the work you guys do in the Secretary of State. Very grateful.

Kind Regards,
Ryan

Ryan Martin
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